
I support the reforms noted within the Draft LCO #3471.  I believe the recurring certification, recurring 
mental health screenings, proposed demilitarization, restrictions on excessive use of force, mandatory 
body cam use, and the freedom of information act access will help get us on the right track to a policing 
force we can all trust and be proud of. 

Andrew G. Whitehouse
Wallingford, CT
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